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From: Contact Centre (CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Sent: 27 March 2025 21:48
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2025/0100 FS-Case-700458083

 

 

  

 

Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2025/0100 

Address of Development: The eagle hotel 
Barrow clitheroe 

Comments: Has highways looked at the fact that this application will cause extra traffic down 
Wiswell Lane Whalley from the A671 Whalley bypass Highways are aware that Wiswell Lane is not up 
to standard as a link it is a third unlit and a third has no footpath  
It is a busy walked road from Wiswell to Whalley  




